
The State of Colorado passed 
the Plastic Pollution Reduction 
Act (House Bill 21-1162) in 2021 
to reduce and mitigate plastic 
pollution in Colorado.

Starting January 1, 2023, paper 
and plastic checkout bags distributed at Colorado retailers 
will incur a fee per carryout bag.

The fee in the Town of Vail is $0.25/single use carryout 
bag. Businesses retain 60% of the fee to cover the cost of 
administration and compliance. Town of Vail receives 40% 
of the fee to support recycling, waste diversion programs 
and related outreach and educational activities

Customers are able to skip the fee by bringing their own 
reusable bags, or bringing previously used plastic and 

paper bags.

Help us kick the bag habit!
Learn more about House Bill 21-1162 at

leg.colorado.gov/bills/hb21-1162 
and

vailgov.com/kickthebaghabit
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